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Thank you for your liaison SG15–LS188. 

The working group has reviewed your spreadsheet that contains an analysis of the IEEE 802.1Qcx YANG 
modules and the Management Information (MI) signals in ITU-T G.8051 and ITU-T G.8052. 

The working group has the following suggestions: 

1. Continuity Check 
For the differences seen in Continuity Check, any leaf that is read-only but mandatory, it is possible 
to note to simply ignore the value returned.  As noted, if the leaf or operation is optional, it is 
acceptable to ignore those nodes. 

2. Loopback 
Thank you for the information about the nodes that will be augmented. 

3. Link Trace 
As stated before, any leaf that is optional can be ignored.  Also if the node is read-only, it can be 
ignored if it is not used in an ITU implementation. 

We look forward to continued collaboration on CFM and PM YANG. 

The IEEE 802.1 WG meets next as follows (http://www.ieee802.org/1/meetings) 
• Interim meeting in Edinburgh Scotland, 16-20 September 2019; and 
• Plenary meeting in Hawaii, 10-15 November 2019. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
John Messenger 
Acting Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 
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